Mr. Jack Herbein

Vice President

Metropolitan Edison Company
P. 0. Box 542

Reading, Pennsylvania 19603

Dear Mr. Herbein:

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) appointed Special Inquiry Group

into Three Mile Island is interested in obtaining information on the
management structure of Metropolitan Edison Company, General Public
Utilities Company, and General Public Utilities Service Company, for
purposes of assessing the accident at TMI-2. In your capacity as designated
NRC contact for Metropolitan Edison Company we are asking you to compile
and make available the information requested in the attached list.

Please return your reply to the Special Inquiry Group on or before
July 13, 1979. If you have any questions regarding this request please
contact David Evans at 301-492-8947.

Sincerely,

Mitchell Rogovin, Director
NRC/TMI Special Inquiry Group
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